
OCAP has spent the last year succesfully working with local shelters and women’s organizations to pressure the City of 
Toronto to open more beds and spaces for homeless and marginally housed women. Safe spaces for women are av-
eraging a capacity of 97%-meaning that each night women are being left alone on the streets to fend for themselves.  

                                                                    People receiving Ontario Works and the Ontario Disabil-
ity Support Program have seen incomes drop almost 60% since the Harris government cut rates. 
Today, Kathleen Wynne is looking to merge OW and ODSP which will result in further decrease.


